

Queen Eleanor's Church of England Junior School An Academy in the Good Shepherd Trust* Queen Eleanor's Road, Onslow Village, Guildford, GU2 7SD

 $\hbox{E-mail:}\ \underline{office@queen-eleanors.surrey.sch.uk}$



Tel: 01483 561323

"A caring, supportive community, grounded in a Christian ethos, where children are inspired to explore their potential and develop skills for life."

are inspired to explore their potential and develop skills for life."
Head Teacher: Jo Davies
14 th October 2020
Dear Parents/Carers,
Parents' Evening – autumn 2020
This year, Queen Eleanor's will be holding a virtual parents' evening via Microsoft Teams. Booking and login details will follow in due course, but we thought it would be useful to give you advance notice of the dates.
Monday 16 th November (1.30pm – 7.00pm): Year 3 and Year 5
Sessions: 1.30pm – 3.00pm and
3.30pm – 7.00pm
Tuesday 17 th November (1.30pm-7.00pm): Year 4 and Year 6
Sessions: 1.30pm – 3.15pm and
3.45pm – 7.00pm
The children will remain at school, in their classrooms between 1.30pm and their respective pick-up times.
Due to COVID-19 restrictions, we will unfortunately be unable to hold our usual 'Book Look' evening this term. We are hoping that there will be an opportunity to view your children's books in either the spring or summer term.
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.
Kind Regards,
The School Office